
May 13, 2022 


MDW SC Update: Update and Corrections!

First, the Governor has signed S. 108, but it is still in question whether changes will be 
in effect for the primaries.


Second, Sine Die apparently scrambled my brain. There are several corrections to be 
made in my summary of the election bill, beginning with correcting the date to May 13. 
In addition:

 

First, the limitation on submitting absentee ballot applications is now 5 applications, in 
addition to oneself, not 10.

 

Second, the requirement to audit a minimum of 5% of ballots was removed. This is 
merciful, because the 5% figure would have been difficult for some counties as well as 
poor practice when conducted Risk Limiting Audits.
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